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If  you would like to put in 
entries to any of  the major 
stock shows (Sandhill, Ft 
Worth, San Angelo, San 
Antonio, Houston, or Austin), 
please make plans to come fill 
out paperwork at this sign-ups 
or contact an Ag teacher or 
Extension Agent.

The City of  Bronte will host a 
Town Hall Meeting Thursday, 
November 17, at 6:30 pm in the 
Bronte ISD Auditorium.

Numerous local groups and 
taxing entities will be there to 
discuss their organizations, 
upcoming events, challenges and 
accomplishments.  The 
organizations included are Coke 

County, City of  Bronte, Bronte 
Independent School District, Fort 
Chadbourne, Coke County Sheriff’s 
Office, Bronte Volunteer Fire 
Department, East Coke County 
Ambulance Service, Restoring 
Bronte Foundation, Bronte Health 
and Rehab Center, Bronte 
Economic Development 
Corporation, Bronte Evening Lions 
Club, and the Sorosis Club.

The City of  Robert Lee has 
changed the time of  council 
meetings.  Council meetings will 
now be held at 6 pm at Robert 
Lee City Hall on the 2nd 
Monday of  each month and are 
open to the public. This month’s 
meeting will be held November 14.

November 10, 2016, from 3:30 
pm until 7 pm in the Robert 
Lee Ag Classroom.

Remember to set
your clocks back one 

hour before you
go to bed

Saturday night.

This year’s General Election is 
slated for November 8, 2016. On 
that day, voters in Precincts 1 and 
3 will vote at the Coke County 
Courthouse with voters in 
Precincts 2 and 4 voting at First 
Baptist Church in Bronte.

In addition to joining America 
in choosing our Commander in 
Chief, there is one local contested 
election. Voters must choose 
between Marshall Millican, 
Republican candidate, Charles 
Yorke, Democrat candidate, and 
Bill Burns, write-in candidate, for 
Coke County Precinct 3 
Commissioner.

Others on the local ballot 
include Donnie Robertson, Coke 
County Precinct 1 Commissioner; 
Constable Precinct 2 Marty Boyd; 
Nicholas E. Arrott, II, County 
Attorney; County Tax Assessor/
Collector Josie Dean; and County 
Sheriff  Wayne McCutchen.

By Lanette Fletcher
The Sorosis Study Club will 

hold its annual potato bake 
luncheon on Tuesday, 
November 8, at the First United 
Methodist Church fellowship 
hall.  The menu includes all the 
usuals -- baked potatoes with the 
toppings, chili, fruit salads, corn-
frito salad, cornbread salad, 
broccoli salad, just to name a 

few.  We will also have dessert, 
tea, coffee, and water.  The 
luncheon will be from 11 am 
until 1 pm.    Tickets can be 
purchased ahead from any club 
member, or they can be 
purchased at the door. The club 
members are excited to be able 
to host this fundraiser again this 
year and look forward to seeing 
all of  their old friends and some 
new ones, too.  There will be 
deliveries to the school, 
downtown, nursing home, and 
the courthouse.  For those who 
cannot stay, to-go containers will 
be available.

The Red Hat Society will 
meet at 11 am Tuesday, 
November 8, 2016, for the 
Sorosis Club Potato Bake.  It will 
be held at the First United 
Methodist Church fellowship 
hall in Bronte.  This is a worthy 
fundraiser and the food is always 
delicious.  Tickets may be 
purchased in advance or at the 
door.

Go vote and then come eat 
and have fun with the ladies in 
the red hats.

Major Stock Show sign-up 
will be held on Thursday, 

Kay Gothard (right), along with long time assistants Joyce Morgan and Mary 
Lawhon (not pictured) is turning the closed sign around for good.  Kay opened Main Street Market in 
Bronte on August 22, 1994, offering an eclectic variety of  merchandize.  Her patronage of  artists and 
craftsmen around this area over the years is well known and the seating area at the front of  the store was 
a place everyone was made to feel like a member of  the family.  As the business grew, her annual sales 
were well attended with crowds lining up in downtown Bronte waiting for the door to open.  A reception 
will be held in Kay’s honor the last day the store is open on Saturday afternoon, November 12, 2016 
from 2 pm to 5 pm.  A sale of  all merchandise by Lemley Auction will be held Saturday, December 3, 2016.


